
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

May 8, 2000 

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners of the Town of Englewood met in regular 
session, Monday, May 8, 2000 at 6:00 P.M., in the Assembly  Room at Englewood City 
Hall. 

Mayor Simpson informed everyone that Jerry Weiss had been awarded the bid for the 
Zion Hill-Cumberland Heights Water line Extension Project.. He also stated that May 
18, 2000 was the deadline for qualifying to run the Englewood city election that will be 
held in August of this year. 

Motion was made by Cass, seconded by Raper to accept the April 2000 Minutes. All 
Ayes. 

Motion was made by Cass, seconded by Raper to table item #2 of the agenda. Central 
High School Alumni Association Donation: $100.00 until the Board received more 
information concerning the request. All Ayes. 

Motion was made by Cass, seconded by Raper to have city property obtained through 
delinquent taxes surveyed and appraised, with the exception of the property located 
behind City Hall. All Ayes. This will begin the process of selling this property. 

Motion was made by Cass, seconded by Raper to accept on first reading Zoning 
Ordinances: #050800.25A, #050800.25.25C. All Ayes. 

Motion was made by Cass, seconded by Raper to authorize Commissioner Davis to 
review pool applications and hire the Pool Manager and Life Guards and to set the 
opening date of the pool for Saturday, June 3rd with no admission charges that day. All 
Ayes. 

Motion was made by Raper, seconded by Cass to accept monthly billing errors in the 
amount of $281.66. All Ayes. 

The Board then reviewed the following bids to paint the Municipal Building. Ted 
Watson, $2900.00, Gary Brown $2750.00 an calico Painting 3680.00. Motion was 
made by Raper, seconded by Cass to accept the bid from Gary Brown in the amount of 
$2750.00. All Ayes. 

Motion was made by Cass, seconded by Raper to pay the hourly rate for a County grader 
operator to work on preparing the soccer fields at the park. All Ayes. 

The Board then reviewed estimates from the Rogers Group on street paving, The 
estimate was $30,349.56. Motion was made by Cass, seconded by Raper to approve the 
estimate and amend the paving budget for $46,000 to $51,000. All Ayes. 



Polly Bennett was present with a complaint concerning the condition for the Goodin 
property next to her residence. Beth Sizemore was present with a complaint that the 
Sewer Plant property was being used as a dump. 

Motion was made by Cass, seconded by Raper to adjourn. All Ayes. 

Edward Simpson                                                                      Deborah Morgan 
Mayor                                                                                           Recorder 

 


